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Ottawa, August 20, 1908.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 3rd inst., forwarding a letter addressed to you

by Mr. Agent Galbraith, overing a communication from

the Provincial superior of the Roman Catholio Church

in regard to the condition of the Kootenay Industrial

 School buildinge, and in reply I beg to say that Ma

Galbraith should be asked to state whether, in his

opinion, the building is in the dangerous condition

er's letter would indicate.

the Provincial

Your obedient Servant,

Lom hin

Secretary.

A. W. Vowell, Esq..

Indian Superintendent.

Victoria, B.C.
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